
Parents, young people, schools and the 

wider community working together to make 

sure all children and young people in 

Bushmills do well at school 

Friday 21st June 2013 

10.00am - 1.00pm (registration at 9.30am) 

Dunluce Parish Centre, Bushmills  

Hog Roast, Music, Information Stands & Goody bags available 

A Crèche is also available with limited spaces - registration is essential 

Bushmills Residents & Environmental Forum (BREF) in partnership 

with Children & Young People’s Strategic Partnership (CYPSP) invite 

you to join us on: 

 

Please confirm your attendance by contacting Mary-Frances Bell on: 

Tel: 028 2563 6602 or Email: maryfrances.bell@northerntrust.hscni.net  



 

Q. Why attend this event? 
 A chance to find out what different groups and organisations are doing for education in 

Bushmills. 

 Have your say about your experiences and your hopes for education and young people. 

 Listen to what other people think, enjoy time out, and have a bit of craic. 

Q: What have we done up to now? 

We have carried out a survey and organised a number of small conversations 

across Bushmills focusing on such issues as the relationship between parents/

carers and schools; pre-school education; homework; doing well at school – what 

does it mean; and supporting children with additional needs. We have talked with 

young people and their families, with the churches, with the local schools, with 

Dalriada Sure-Start, with youth groups, with elected representatives and local traders 

amongst others about their experiences, hopes and possibilities for education in Bushmills 

and what they can do about it. 

Q: What is the project about? 

It’s about understanding why some 

young people from Bushmills do 

really well at school and others 

don’t.   

Bushmills Education Project 


